
 



 Next ENE Chapter Meeting 

September 9, 2023 

Norwood Memorial Airport (KOWD) 

Coffee at 9:30, Meeting at 10:00, Lunch at Airport 
following meeting 

 

Congratulations to Olga Mitchell on being awarded the Wright 
Brothers Master Pilot Award for 50 years of flying! All 99s are 
welcome to attend the Cape Area Pilots Association Picnic this 
Saturday, August 19, at 12pm at Falmouth Air Park where Olga will 
receive the award. If you plan to attend, please let Olga know, for 
food planning purposes. olgam6611@gmail.com 
 
Send Olga your congratulations, and while you are at it, wish her a 
Happy 90th Birthday, also this month! 

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

mailto:olgam6611@gmail.com


 

 

Call for volunteers:  Beverly Airport is having an Air Show 9/23-
24/23 and we can have a table. A few years ago. we raised some 
good scholarship money selling aviation related items here. We 
already have 1 volunteer and we are looking for a few more. If you 
can work all or part of either day, please let me know and we will 
order some gliders, etc., to sell at this event. RSVP to me by 8/20 so 
we can decide if we will support this event. For more information, 
see http://www.flight4cf.com 

  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

We are close to the deadline on our Scholarship Matching 
Challenge - Can you help us?  
Lauren Lee issued a matching funds challenge to the chapter - she 
will match up to $1000 this year, so we could have a $2000 Takeoff 
Scholarship instead of a $1000 scholarship! We would love to have 
participation across the chapter on this challenge, and we are 
happy to accept donations in any amount! Please email our 
treasurer at sue@benua.net with your name and donation amount. 
The Challenge ends 9/1/23. 

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=eada259a0d&e=75347ca4ae
mailto:sue@benua.net


 

 

Registration for the Air Race Derby is Open! New this year, teams 
can be co-ed! Either the pilot or co-pilot must be a certificated 
female pilot or student pilot. You pick the course and fly it between 
9/29 -10/9. This is a great opportunity to challenge your own piloting 
skills. See the website for 
more details:  https://derby.airraceclassic.org/ 

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

Correction - our next meeting was incorrectly listed as 9/6. The 
correct date for our next meeting is Saturday 9/9 at Norwood, 9:30 
Coffee, 10 am meeting - Please let me know if you want to volunteer 
to bring the coffee:) 

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

 

Here are the links for our social media channels. Please like us and 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=21735fdfb7&e=75347ca4ae


post your flying pictures and aviation events. 
 
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/ene99s/ 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/ene99s 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ene99s 

 

  

Beth Young 
Chair, Eastern New England Chapter 

The Ninety-Nines 
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